
HAPPY NEW YEAR!
A new year is upon us as we say good by
to 2010. It was a great year for our chapter
and I wish all our members the best of
luck and good health in the new year.

The Christmas party at Gainesville was
attended by about sixty members and
a few guests. Dieter brothers catered ham
and chicken with all the sides. There was
plenty for everyone. I want to thank Bill
Morrow for the use of the hangar again.

If this issue of the news letter looks different
its because Barry's computer is down and
I'm trying my hand at it.

We will have a guest speaker at our January
meeting. His name is Charlie Mohrle and he
was a P-47 Thunderbolt pilot during WWII.
Hope to see you all there.

Most of you remember the silver bowl and
plate we award to a member or couple that
contribute time and effort for the chapter.
I was the reciepiant in 2010 and it was my
pleasure to award it to Don & Shirley Swindle
for thier continued work selling the chapter
T-shirts and hats. Thanks Don and Shirley.

Remember we still need volunteers to host
meetings in 2011. please let me know if you
can help.

Terry
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